
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Year 11 Pupils,  

 

GCSE RESULTS DAY – THURSDAY 25th AUGUST 2022 
 

As you will be aware, Year 11 pupils will receive their GCSE results on Thursday 25th August 2022. 

School will be open to all Year 11 pupils between 9am and 11am on Thursday 25th August so that 

they can collect their GCSE results.   
 

Entry and exit to school will be via the main entrance - pupils should make their way to the Bistro, 

where results will be distributed.  Collection points will be clearly marked, pupils should go to the table 

for the initials of their surname.  Once a pupil has collected their GCSE results, they will be able to 

remain in school to open their envelope should they wish to do so.  It is also absolutely fine if a pupil 

chooses to open their results once they have left the school building.   
 

If a pupil needs someone else (including family members) to collect their results on their behalf, they 

must send in a signed letter of authorisation with the person collecting.  The collector will also need 

to provide photographic ID.  If this is the case, pupils should email exams@venerablebede.co.uk using 

a school email account, (2022 leavers’ school email accounts will remain active until the end of 

August), so that we have verification of your intention.  If this process is not carried out, we cannot 

release results to any third party, as results ‘belong’ to an individual pupil.  
 

We will of course update you should there be any change to the current plans. We look forward to 

seeing Year 11 on results day.  If you have any questions or queries, please contact 

exams@venerablebede.co.uk and a member of the exams team will respond to you as soon as 

possible.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Mr. D. Airey          Mrs. T. Burgess  

Headteacher          Deputy Headteacher 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk      

Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 
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